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AIR CADET LEAGUE OF CANADA 
 
LIGUE DES CADETS DE L’AIR DU CANADA 

September 14, 2023 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians of Air Cadets, 
 
We Need Your Help! 
 
I am writing to let you know how you can help your cadet's Air Cadet Squadron.  
 
The Squadron Sponsoring Committee (SSC), which is part of the Air Cadet League, needs both 
financial and volunteer support to make your cadet's experience the best it can be. While the 
Canadian Armed Forces (CAF) pays for most of the program, some key elements do need to be 
funded by your SSC.  
 
The Air Cadet League is the non-profit organization that has partnered with the CAF at the 
national, provincial, and local levels since the inception of the Air Cadet Program over 80 years 
ago.  Your SSC is just part of a network of thousands of League volunteers who work hard to 
raise money to help Squadron Officers and Cadets with such critical things as additional 
programs, equipment, facilities, and transportation. In fact, the fleet of 79 Gliders and 33 Tow 
aircraft are owned by the Air Cadet League - I'm sure you will agree that the opportunities to fly 
and learn about flying and aviation are a huge component of the Air Cadet experience. And, 
every year, the League is proud to provide over $100,000 in scholarships for cadets with the 
help of our many private and corporate benefactors. 
 
We are delighted that your child is taking advantage of this wonderful program! I cannot thank 
you enough in advance for your consideration of becoming a volunteer and/or providing 
financial support for your SSC.  Your assistance is neither mandatory nor a condition for your 
cadet's participation in the Air Cadet Program but will allow us to continue to help the CAF 
deliver one of the best youth programs in the world. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Thomas Taborowski 
President 


